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This Week
Parent Governors: We are still looking for a new Parent Governor. Please see the 

attached letter from Helen Crooks, Chair of QEII Governors, for details.

Breakfast Club: We are now running our Breakfast Club from 7.45am every school 

day. Places can be booked for the following week by telephoning school Reception and 

letting us know which day(s) you would like your child to attend. Your booking and 

payment need to be received by 3pm on the Thursday of the previous week.

Relationship Week: We will be learning about different relationships during 

Relationship Week which begins on the 7th February. It would be lovely to celebrate 

our different families and we would like to do this by creating our own family trees to 

share with one another. Please could you send individual photographs of any of your 

family members directly to your child's teacher on e-schools, by the 7th February, 

with any explanation of a who's who if needed! Thank you.

Cookery Courses: Horsham District Council and UK Harvest are offering a series of 

free cookery courses and 1:1 cookery courses. Please see the attached flyers for 

details.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Neon
Neon is a Resourceful Wolf. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Shaun & Aidan, Balloonists - Settling in at horseriding.

Harrison, Trailblazers - Coming up with a great inspirational quote.

Zakary S, Beachcombers - Making excellent progress

James N, Beachcombers - Making great progress.

Bill, Kaiden & Isaac, Globetrotters - Great feelings poetry work.



Class News from Astronauts

Astronauts Class have been enjoying learning about our topic The Scented Garden. We 

have found out about different types of plants and what they need to grow. We have 

also been exploring using our senses to explore plants and we are growing our own 

flowering plants from seeds.
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